Memo to: Millburn Board of Education

From: Stephen R. Johns

Date: July 20, 2012

Re: Renewal of Snow Removal Contract

Ground Effects Maintenance has offered to extend the contract for snow removal for the 2012-13
school year at the same rates as the 2011-12 school year. | recommend that the board renew the
contract with Ground Effects Maintenance for the 2012-13 school year. The rates are listed below:

Salt
Base Bid Up to 3" 3.1"-6" 6.1" - 9" Application
$ 490.00 | $ 615.00 | $ 772.00 | $ 525.00
Sidewalks - Up to Salt
3" 3.1"-6" 6.1" - 9" Application
$ 98.00 | $ 124.00 | $ 148.00 | $ 115.00




